
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Gloyer for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 17 September 2020 

   

Question  Public consultation on the second phase of the proposals 

from the Strategic Parking Review was originally expected 

to take place in the first quarter of 2020. It was delayed in 

order to take account of feedback from the consultations in 

Gorgie and Leith, and was then expected to commence in 

April which, for obvious reasons, was not possible. Will the 

Convener confirm the new timescale for consultation, design 

and subsequent implementation of appropriate parking 

controls for Roseburn, Saughtonhall and Corstorphine? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


